
Re: Grove Street

Curtis Rand <crand@salisburyct.us>
Mon 7/1/2024 11:04 AM
To:​fenbois@aol.com <fenbois@aol.com>​
Cc:​Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>;​Cathy Shyer <cathyshyer@aol.com>;​Marty Whalen <fergiezip@comcast.net>;​Allen
Cockerline <a.cockerline@gmail.com>;​Bob Riva <briva@me.com>;​Danella Schiffer <danella.schiffer@gmail.com>;​Beth Wells
<beth@wellsarch.com>;​Beth Wells <bethwellsg@gmail.com>;​Miles Todaro <mtodaro@salisburyct.us>;​Chris Williams
<cwilliams@salisburyct.us>;​Katherine Kiefer <kkiefer@salisburyct.us>​
Thank you, I have made no assurances on P&Z’s behalf and I think you know my thoughts on all of this
Curtis 
Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 1, 2024, at 10:52 AM, fenbois@aol.com wrote:

Good morning, Curtis:

I stopped by to see you this morning, but you were at the doctors.

I wanted to convey to you that assurances you may giving neighbors and others
concerning the layout of the housing and the retention of parking is undermining
the work of the Planning and Zoning Commission and is counterproductive.

The PZC will make a decision based on the facts in the record and the Regulations.

Thank you for cooperation.

Michael Klemens, Chair, PCZ


